
Dear Students,  

You can now see your grades in the English Proficiency Exam (Pass/Fail) in your Technion grade 

sheet.  

The next exam will take place at the end of the Winter 2021/22 semester.   

We shall post the office hours about the exam at the beginning of October.  

Wishing you all a happy new year,  

The English Graduate Program staff 


